
SOUTH AFRICAN INSTITUTE  
OF STOCKBROKERS 

 

South African Institute of Stockbrokers invites you to an information Session with regards to a  
New Registered Qualification & Learnership 

 
OCCUPATIONAL CERTIFICATE: FINANCIAL MARKETS PRACTITIONER  

 
In 2009 the financial markets industry identified the need for a learnership in the financial markets.  Subsequently a 
qualification for financial markets practitioners was developed by industry experts and the South African Institute of 
Stockbrokers (SAIS) with the assistance of Fasset and under the auspices of the Quality Council for Trades and 
Occupations (QCTO).  The qualification with the title Occupational Certificate: Financial Markets Practitioner was 
registered by the South African Qualifications Authority (SAQA) and a learnership that leads to this qualification was 
registered with the Department of Higher Education and Training.    The knowledge and practical skills parts of the 
learnership will be offered by the University of Johannesburg from January 2015. 
Employers are now invited to place learners on this learnership.  An information session about the qualification and 
the requirements for becoming an approved workplace provider for this learnership will be held at the JSE on 4 
December 2014 at 10:00.   
 
JSE Limited 
One Exchange Square, Gwen Lane, 
Sandown, 2196 
Parking during the day is next door to the JSE at 24 central 
 
Please RSVP before 2 December 2014 by clicking on this link: 
  https://www.research.net/s/W88NVXH. 
For more information email sais@navigare.co.za 
 
 

Many thanks & Kind Regards 
ERICA BRUCE 
President South African Institute of Stockbrokers 
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